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Throughout 2022 we (along with Gökben Demirbas) have prioritised 
the completion of the editing of a Special Issue of Annals of Leisure 
Research based upon the Study Group’s online event “Leisure for All: Formulating 
the Right to Leisure as a Radical Demand for Democratic Citizenship”, held on 21 
January 2022. Six of eight articles comprising the Special Issue are contributed by 
presenters at that event, and have been complemented by two further articles on 
related themes. The two co-convenors and Study Group member Gökben Demirbas 
will contribute an overview/introduction for the Special Issue; following the 
appearance of the Special Issue, there is also the likelihood that it could be 
republished in book form by Taylor & Francis/Routledge. We will emphasise 
the contribution of the BSA and the Study Group in making this project possible 
and internationally prominent. 
We are planning to hold a Study Group meeting online in the Autumn of the 
current calendar year (2023) to develop a programme of further themes and topics 
that members would like to address, and to bring the group members together at a 
live event now that the BSA’s London room is once more available. We will thus 
seek to reactivate the full membership of the group over the forthcoming couple of 
years. 
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